
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 3/15/2013 1:35:52 PM
To: Malcolm, Kim (Kim.Malcolm@cpuc.ca.gov)

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: SAVE THE DATE — CPUC Safety Symposium May 7-8 

Except for Hersman

Jane

Jane Yura 
PG&E Gas Ops 
415-973-1398

On Mar 15, 2013, at 1:29 PM, "Malcolm, Kim" <Kim.Malcolm@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Great - so I don’t need to do snail mail?

From: Yura, Jane fmailto:JKY1@pqe.com1
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 12:16 PM 
To: Malcolm, Kim; Doll, Laura
Subject: RE: SAVE THE DATE - CPUC Safety Symposium May 7-8

Kim, here is the draft Peevey letter to Chairman Hersman, I tried to update since
the version last Fall.

A similar letter for the other speakers to be signed by Paul, then PDF’s and sent 
via email - here are their names, titles, and email addresses:

Redacted
Captain Sully 
Sullenberger

Carl Wood

Chris Johns

<image004.png>Former USAir 
Captain

Utility Workers 
Union of America 

<image0045ffi^E

National Director

President cpj2@pge.com
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Dennis Arriola 
Carl Weimer <image004]|ipgtine

Safety Trust
Executive Director carl@pstrust.org

Joanne Hayes- <image0045pi]gD 
White

Chief fireadmiiiistration@

Tim Butters <image004.png><iifiigfeIS)A.pngT)eputy Administrator 
Susan Flemming <imagc004(pM>

tim.butters@dot.fi
Director, Physical Infrastructure Flemin.gS@gao.gov

Jane

From: Malcolm, Kim fmailto:Kim.Malcolm@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 10:51 AM 
To: Yura, Jane; Doll, Laura
Subject: FW: SAVE THE DATE - CPUC Safety Symposium May 7-8

From: Malcolm, Kim
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 2:10 PM 
To: Commissioners; Directors
Cc: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA); Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: SAVE THE DATE - CPUC Safety Symposium May 7-8

Greetings Commissioners and Directors,

The CPUC is currently planning a series of symposia titled “Forging a New
Vision of Safety in California.” The first will focus on natural gas safety, 
convening at lpm on May 7 and adjourning at noon on May 8. It will feature 
presentations by some of the nation’s most knowledgeable safety experts and 
industry leaders. It will be a unique opportunity for collaboration and 
innovative thinking about regulatory strategies, crisis management planning, 
and changes in the cultures of regulatory and industry organizations.

We will be sending formal invitations to you and other guests soon. In the

SB GT&S 0504113

mailto:carl@pstrust.org
mailto:tim.butters@dot.fi
mailto:Flemin.gS@gao.gov
mailto:Kim.Malcolm@cpuc.ca.qovl


meantime, please put this on your calendar.

Best wishes and I hope you will contact me or Liza Malashenko if you have
questions or ideas.

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, 111

Director, Safety and Enforcement Division

(916) 267-7201

eih@cpuc.ca.gov

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
httph/www.pgLtdWibgtltfepPietS^feitfacy/customer/
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